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Council Sees Red? 

Photo Ohlen Alexander 

Buddy the Blood Drop and Marilyn Wright of the Church of 
Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints urged attendees at the July 
17 Orinda City Council meeting to support the second 
annual American Red Cross Interfaith Community Blood 
Drive. July donations from 80-plus locations will likely top 
2011 results - the single largest drive in the Northern 
California Blood Services Region's history. The Interfaith 
Blood Drive was held after press time, July 31 at the Church 
of Jesus Christ of Latter-Day Saints in Moraga. L.Snyder 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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